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Millennium Development Authority (MiDA) 

 
------------------------------------------------------- 

ANNULMENT OF PROCUREMENT PROCESS 
------------------------------------------------------- 

  

 

RE: Street Lighting Consultant 

 

RFP: 5640500/RFP/QCBS/10/16 

 
 

In accordance with the Section I, Clause 1.6, of the Request for Proposals, a 

decision has been taken to annul this procurement process. 

MiDA wishes to inform you that this procurement has been cancelled for the 

following reasons: 

1.       There has been a change in the scope of the assignment because certain 

parts of the scope are being implemented by the Government of Ghana. 

2.        MiDA is looking at other alternative strategies for implementing the 

assignment in a more cost-effective manner.  

 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
Millennium Development Authority 
4th Floor Heritage Tower, 6th Avenue 
Ridge West, Accra, Ghana 

 


